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MASSACHUSETTS GAMING COMMISSION TO MEET 

 
 
   
WHAT: Meeting of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission 
 
  Please check the Commission’s website for the formal meeting notice and agenda. 
  www.mass.gov/gaming 
   
 
WHERE: 1000 Washington Street (South End) – Boston 

(access via the building's Harrison Avenue entrance - opposite the former offices 
of the Boston Herald) --  First Floor – Hearing Room E * 

 
   
WHEN: Tuesday, May 22, 2012 – 1:00 pm 
 

Though this meeting will not be streamed live on the Commission’s website, both 
a video of the meeting and a transcript of the discussion will be posted to the 
Commission’s website on May 23rd. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will create a fair, transparent and participatory process for implementing 
the expanded gaming law passed by the Legislature and signed by the Governor in 2011.  The Commission will 
strive to ensure that its decision-making and regulatory systems engender the confidence of the public and all 
participants, and that they provide the greatest possible economic development benefits and revenues to the people 
of the Commonwealth, reduce to the maximum extent possible the negative or unintended consequences of the new 
legislation, and allow an appropriate return on investment for gaming providers that assures the operation of 
casino-resorts of the highest quality. For more information about the Massachusetts Gaming Commission, visit 
www.mass.gov/gaming 
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